## East Lawrence Neighborhood Association

P.O. Box 442393 Lawrence, KS 66044 eastlawrence@yahoo.com

April 15th 2016

To: Tom Markus, City Manager

City of Lawrence PO Box 708,

Lawrence, KS 66044

Re: East 9th Street Project Phase one plan

To Whom it may concern,

ELNA is submitting this letter to the City Commission in support of the East 9<sup>th</sup> Phase 1 Project plan. In the ELNA public meetings of April 4<sup>th</sup> and 11<sup>th</sup>, the Design Development Document 04.04.16 submitted by el dorado was reviewed. After much discussion, amongst the board and neighbors in attendance, the board voted on whether we supported the plan as generally a positive change to the neighborhood. The board voted 7 in favor, 6 against, 1 abstain. We understand as the phase 1 plan transitions into phase2 work plans more change may occur. We are hopeful that ELNA continues to be kept informed and can have input.

The attached table contains the dialogue of the meeting attendees identifying pros/cons/outstanding questions/alternatives.

Thank you,

East Lawrence Neighborhood Association

PO Box 442393

Lawrence, KS 66044

Aaron Paden ELNA President

aaronpaden@gmail.com

785 840-6400

